
 
 

 December 7th—NO SCHOOL 

 December 20th—Concert 
Rehearsal 1:45pm.  Christmas 

Concert 7:00pm. 

 December 21st—PJ DAY/
Breakfast for Lunch and LAST 

DAY BEFORE HOLIDAYS! 

 January 7th—First Day Back 
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Wildcat’s Headlines is published the second Wednesday of 

the month to inform parents, guardians, and the community 

about important school events. 

How Carseland School 

Communicates with 

Parents/Guardians and the 

Community: 

 

 Carseland’s INSTAGRAM 

PAGE—search 

carselandwildcats 

 

 Monthly School Newsletters 

 

 Black Folders sent home every 

Wednesday with students. 

 

 Classroom newsletters and/or 

student agendas 

 

 Carseland School Facebook 

Page—just seach Carseland 

School 

 

 Carseland School Website  -

http://www.carselandschool.co

m/ 

Through these means of 

communication we will offer 

updates and celebrations of our 

students and school! 

Our New School Logo 

We are excited to introduce our new school logo and new 
school apparel. This year you can go online and order all 
apparel directly from the school store. The store is open 

until December 2nd, and will be delivered to the school on 

December 19th! 

The link to the school apparel store is below. It can also be 
found on our Facebook and Instagram page.  

https://carselandschool.itemorder.com 

Special Edition December Newsletter 

https://carselandschool.itemorder.com/
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Dear Carseland Families, 
 

With cold weather upon us, it is important to remind everyone of the 
Carseland School Winter Recess Guidelines. 
 

Students will be going outside for recess if the temperature is at or above -
20 degrees Celsius (including wind-chill).  If the weather is below -20 de-
grees Celsius (including wind-chill), students will be allowed to come into 
the building when arriving at school and we will conduct indoor recesses 
during the day.  Weather in Alberta changes very quickly, so we are asking 
students to always come prepared with their winter clothing, regardless of 
the weather forecast. 
 

Students should be appropriately dressed for the cold weather and wear or 
bring to school their “5 points.” When snow covers the ground students 
should wear a winter coat, hat, gloves, snow pants and snow boots in or-
der to play on the playground at recess. 
 

*NEW* CARSELAND SCHOOL INSTAGRAM PAGE 

 
Follow us on Instagram at carselandwildcats 

And join us in the following hashtags 

#powerfullearningcarseland 

#carselandpride  

#bigheart 

**To ensure your child/ren can be celebrated in our social media feed please make sure 

that their FOIP forms have been signed and handed into the office. So-

cial media is a great way to stay up to date on the happenings at school 

and allow family from afar a chance to be part of the school experience!  
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Christmas Concert 
 

We are excited to announce that our annual Christmas Concert will be taking place  on 
Thursday, December 20th, starting at 7pm.  

 
Keep your eyes peeled for the Christmas Concert Gingerbread creation this year! There will 

also be some “meaty” door prizes courtesy of  the Carseland School Council. 
 

*NEW This year our Christmas Concert will be live streamed through our Carseland 
School Facebook Page. Please let families and friends from afar know they can now 

join us in watching our students perform in the Christmas Concert! 
 
 
 
 
 

School Council News 

 

School Council will be having a table a the Christmas Market this weekend—come check out the 
unique homemade items we’re selling! 

The School Council are seeking energetic and hardworking individuals to join a shoveling crew for 
snow removal in our community. Students will need to provide their own shovel and winter gear, 
students under 12 will need a parental supervision. Students are encouraged to earn half of their 
income and will be asked to raise half their funds for the School Council. Participants will be given the 
opportunity to find shoveling jobs themselves or may be called upon when requested or during heavy 
snow days. 

 

If you're interested in joining the crew, please contact Cheryl Ryder at clryder@gmail.com, call 403-
361-9611or text 403-805-1253 

mailto:clryder@gmail.com
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The Giving Tree Market raised over 400 dollars for Ten Thousand Vil-

lages. We truly appreciate all of the amazing support!  

Thank You to everyone who supported the Poinsettia Fundraiser. 

We had great participation! Special thanks to the school council for 

making this fundraiser happen! 

Busy Bee Preschool News 

 

Busy Bee Preschool is now accepting registration for 2019 
January to June classes. We are hoping to add an afternoon 
class in January as long as we receive enough registrations. 

Forms can be picked up at the school office, preschool 

room, or downloaded off the website 
www.busybeepreschoolcarseland.weebly.com 

Contact: Sherri Leger @ (403)901-5008  

                                       smleger1@msn.com or via Messenger 


